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Susquehanna District 07-December-2023 Roundtable



Spring Sale with Porch and Pantry



Important Information and Planned Dates
• Partnering with the Porch & Pantry Restaurant located in Mount Gretna 

• Sale will include two flavors of granola, hot sauces and seasoning mixes

• Scouts/units earn 25% from product sales
• All sales will be pre-order or online (no Show and Sell opportunities)

• Now through – January 12 - Unit signup through Council’s Website: PADutchbsa.org under Spring 
Product Sale
• https://www.emailmeform.com/builder/form/eqf90hd3ckafj27
• January 4  – Kickoff presentation at your District Roundtable
• January 16 – Zoom training for Unit Champions

• Sale from January 22  – February 23

https://www.emailmeform.com/builder/form/eqf90hd3ckafj27


Membership Minute
Susquehanna District Roundtable

07-December-2023



December Membership Moment
Invite Teachers to Celebrations

• Have you ever considered inviting your children's teachers to your Blue and Gold ceremony? 
Court of Honor? Teachers, principals, and PTO/PTA leaders are more likely to accept an invitation 
than you might think. Just send them an invitation a month in advance of your event.

• At the ceremony make sure you announce their presence and ask them to sit with their students 
or former students (Hint: make a fuss over them and their presence!). This will give the Scouts a 
sense of pride in their teachers, and it will also show the teachers how much their students are 
learning because of their involvement in Scouting.

• An added bonus is that you will foster goodwill with the teachers, and the next time you want to 
hold a recruitment event, you will likely have their support. It's a fun way to let them see how 
good Scouting is for their students and to interact with their students’ parents at the same time. 
The unit or Scout can give them a certificate thanking them for their attendance and for their 
support of Scouting. This simple idea is one of the ways that we can strengthen support and 
cooperation with our educational system.



District Membership Committee

• First meeting will be 17-December-2023
• Goal of committee will be sharing best practices and opportunities
• Committee will be meeting quarterly over Zoom
• Committee has representation from all school district except Penn 

Manor
• Outcomes of each meeting will be shared with unit leaders through 

email


